

CALIFORNIA OCEAN PROTECTION COUNCIL

Mike Chrisman, Secretary for Resources, Council Chair Cruz Bustamante, Lieutenant Governor Alan Lloyd, Secretary for Environmental Protection Sheila Kuehl, State Senator, Ex officio Member Pedro Nava, State Assemblymember, Ex officio Member

MEMORANDUM

TO:

California Ocean and Coastal Community

FROM:

Mike Chrisman, Secretary for Resources

Chair, California Ocean Protection Council

Mike Chrisman

DATE:

November 30, 2005

SUBJECT:

Ocean Protection Council Meeting – Jan. 13, 2006

As Chair of the California Ocean Protection Council, I would like to invite you to the next meeting of the council on Jan. 13, 2006, 10 a.m., Administration Building, Board of Supervisors Hearing Room - 4th Floor, 105 E. Anapamu Str., Santa Barbara, California. The meeting agenda and other information will be available at http://resources.ca.gov/ocean/copc/1-13-06 meeting/ on Jan. 3.

The California Ocean Protection Council was established pursuant to the requirements of the California Ocean Protection Act that was signed into law by Governor Schwarzenegger last year. In addition to my position as chair, the council consists of State Lands Commission Chair, Lieutenant Governor Cruz Bustamante, Secretary for Environmental Protection Alan Lloyd, and two ex officio members, Senator Sheila Kuehl and Assemblymember Pedro Nava. The council will help coordinate and improve the protection and management of California's ocean and coastal resources.

For more information on the California Ocean Protection Council, please visit our Web site at http://resources.ca.gov/copc/. Thank you for your interest in improving the protection of California's ocean and coastal resources. I look forward to seeing you at the next Ocean Protection Council meeting.